Seven Navy Men
From Area Receive

Releases at Sampson - .

The following area personnel
have received an honorable dis-
charge from the United States
Navy at the Navy Separation Center
at Sampson, N. Y., under the point
system: ~

Joseph Kish, SF 3/C, RFD 1,
Hellertown; Warren J. Mackes,
MM2/C, 1835 Cedar Street, Allen-
town; Allen Bright, S1/C, 2 Fairview
Avenue and Raymond Wisler, S1/C,
33 Elm Street, Quakertown; Levi W.
Frick, S1/C, 513 Northampton Street
Russell Graeff, EM3/C, 322 North
Eleventh Street, and James Saszi
Jr.,, S1/C, 1146 Bushkill Street,’
Easton. ' . i
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